Literacy

Maths

We will be..
Studying our class text
‘Sometimes I feel
Sunny…’ By Gillian Shields
and Georgie Birkett. We
will be following the ‘Talk
4 Writing’ aspects of
imitation and innovation
to build up to the
independent application
of writing our own stories
incorporating the
adjectives, verbs and
adverbs we have learnt
about into full sentences
focusing on correct
punctuation and the
spellings we have learnt in
out phonics sessions.

ICT
We will be..learning how to
be safe using technology,
safely keeping personal
information private. We will
also continue to plan
instructions (algorithms) and
explore how to use
programmable toys.

We will be learning about
shape, pattern, length and
height in the first few weeks
before we move on to
numbers within 40 where we
will be solving addition and
subtraction word problems.

Geography
In the second half term we
will be exploring seasonal
change and monitoring how
the weather changes in our
country by keeping a weather
chart. We will also be
looking at hot and cold places
and their key geographical
features.
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We will be..exploring how
situations and how this
effects our bodies and
others around us. We will be
expanding our vocabulary to
describe the various
emotions that we feel each
day and how we can deal with
these in the best way we can.
We will be using the
‘Philosophy 4 Children’
programme to encourage the
children to discuss various
issues, promote their own
emotional literacy and
resilience.

PE
In the first half term Class
Foxglove will be learning
about dance and how we can
copy different movements
and combine these to create
our own dance in small
groups. Class Sunflower will
be going to the Leisure
Centre to develop their ball
skills. After half term both
classes will be learning be
developing their game skills.

We will be…learning about
our bodies during the first
half term, naming the parts
that we can see and making a
connection from these body
parts to each sense. We will
be working scientifically to
ask simple questions and
carrying out simple tests.
This will then help us to
produce simple data and
answers questions.
In the second half term we
will continue to work
scientifically to observe
seasonal change and the
weather changes that occur.

Art

PSHCE
we feel during different

Science

RE
We will be learning..
about various faiths from
around the world and the
special stories that are
told within them.
We will also be celebrating
various festivals such as
the Chinese New Year and
Easter.

We will be studying the
artist Edvard Munch and his
painting ‘The Scream’
focusing on how this piece
makes us feel and why. We
will look closely at the
colours he chose thinking
about the reasons. We will
be developing our sketching
skills using thick and thin
lines to re-create this
picture first in pencil then
adding colour using brushes.
We will then develop our own
picture thinking about how
different colours make us
feel to create our own
version of an emotive
painting.

